
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             18th June 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone:  (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 

 
 
 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 This Saturday Evening 17th June: 
           Patrick Lawrence will play our heritage 
pipe organ at the 6pm Vigil Mass. 
 

 
 

This Sunday Evening 18th June: 
            The St Carthage’s Music Group will lead 
the singing at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

 
 
 

Next Sunday Evening 25th June: 
     An ensemble from The Australian 
Chamber Choir will sing at the 5pm 

Student Mass.  
 
 
 
 

On Sunday Evening 02nd July: 
     The St Carthage’s Music Group return to 
provide music at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

 

 



Final Weekend Appeal. 

 

Cash and cheque donations are most welcome and 

necessary for our Conference to continue our programs for 

marginalized, disadvantaged and homeless individuals and 

families in the high-rise housing estates and other places in 

the inner-city area. 

 

As the winter chills approach the demands for blankets, 

sleeping bags, doonas and warm clothing increase as well 

as assistance for paying heating and utility bills. 

 

In most cases, the first contact our members have with the 

people we assist is based on their urgent needs for the 

things that most of us take for granted such as food, 

clothing and shelter and these needs are often 

accompanied with a need for companionship. 

 

The demand for all our activities and programs is increasing 

each year and our Conference would be most grateful for 

any donation you can afford no matter how small. A tax-

deductible receipt will be forwarded if you include your 

name and address.  Please note the Conference is unable 

to process credit card donations.  Envelopes will be 

available in the Church porch and can be placed in the 

normal collection baskets on this weekend. 



 

 

We have been able to offer two 

men from The Brigidine 

Asylum Centre some manual 

work both in the Church and 

in the grounds, that 

contributes to their income. 

One of them, a qualified 

mechanical engineer has been 

working as a laborer in a 

factory. 

  

He writes… 

 

“Hi everyone, 

My name is Farhoud Javadi 

and I am originally from Iran. I have been living in 

Brunswick in a single room paying rent. I cannot 

afford the high rental any longer. I am looking for a 

room to rent and would be happy to share the 

costs. Please let me know if you have a room for 

renting. 

 

My contact number is 0466 905 600 

Best regards,  
Farhoud 
 





 



  Confirmation Masses 
Due to an anticipated high number of young people for the 

September Parish Confirmation Program we have been 
able to arrange two Confirmation Masses with  

Bishop Deakin. 
Friday 22nd September 7:30pm 

Sunday 24th September 11:15am 
Enrolement sessions will be held at all Masses on 

Saturday 9th September at 6pm. 
Sunday 10th September at 10am and 5pm. 

 
 

 Parish Newsletter online 
Last weekend our “Parish Steering Group” announced the 

provision for parishioners and friends to receive the 
weekly newsletter online. 

It is always posted on the parish website also 
www.stcarthagesparkville.org.com 

Persons wanting to be included in this email service are 
invited to email scparkville@gmail.com 

 
 

 Theatre tickets “the testament of Mary” 
The parish has a large booking at the Malthouse Theatre to 

see Colm Toibin’s imaginative play  
“The Testament of Mary” 

Tuesday 14th November 6:30pm. 
One remaining ticket available $50. 

See Fr. Elligate 
 

http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.com/
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You are invited to the launch of 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hugh Mahon 
Patriot, Pressman, Politician 
Volume 1: the years from 1857 to 1901 

by Jeff Kildea 
(Author of Tearing the Fabric: Sectarianism in Australia 1910-1925 (2002), 
Anzacs and Ireland (2007) and Wartime Australians: Billy Hughes (2008) 

The book will be launched by 
HE Mr Breandán Ó Caollaí 

Ambassador of Ireland to Australia 
with a lecture by Jeff Kildea entitled: 

“Killurin to Kalgoorlie: the making of Hugh Mahon” 
at 

The Oratory 
Newman College, University of Melbourne 

Swanston Street, Melbourne 
on 

Wednesday 
21 June 2017 

at 6 pm for 6.30 pm 

*** 
To assist catering, if attending please contact: 

anchorbooksaustralia@gmail.com 


